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26" February 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,

| hope you have all had a really good week and are managing to spend some time outside in this lovely spring
weather.

| will send a letter out on Monday, outlining details regarding the children returning to school. Our organisation will
be very similar to the autumn term. Your child’s class teacher will also be chatting with the children in their google
meets to explain how everything will be organised.

Thank you for your ongoing support it has been greatly appreciated.

Lovely news

| am delighted to tell you that Ms Foster and her partner welcomed their baby son to the world on Tuesday 17"
February. He weighed 7lbs 80z and both baby and mum are doing really well.

Food Bank

Our food bank has been a wonderful support for many of our families during very challenging times. It is currently
quite depleted so any donations would be very welcome.

Thank you so much for all the amazing donations you have made throughout the year.

Next week is Book Week!

We are looking at ways of encouraging all our families to get involved in activities to celebrate reading
throughout the week. We are trying to discourage the purchase of costumes as these are so expensive and
cause a great deal of stress but class teachers will be organising lots of special activities:
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IT S WORLD BOOK DAY
NI 1Y

Thursday 4™ March is World Book Day. This year, although still in lockdown, we will
celebrate the day by setting different activities for the children, nothing will stop us!
Activities may include: recreate the front cover to your favourite book, build a story den and
share a story with your family, create a mask linked to a book you have read, go on a treasure
hunt, write a book review, listen to an audio book and a maths session with a twist!

On Friday 5™ March, a special task has been set for all - design a potato book
character. All you need is a potato and materials to decorate it. Have a look at some of the
examples below. All potato characters can be brought to school on Monday 8™ March so we
can share your fabulous work with all the other classes in a special display in the main hall.
Parents/carers, it would be lovely if you could take a photo of your child with their wonderful
potato design and send to the class teacher.

Can you hame these book
characters?

Wednesday Word

Link for the Wednesday Word: https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-
word/community?pid=MTA101634&v=15.6

Keep safe and have a really lovely weekend.

Margaret Hanrahan
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